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Cassell Kristalyn

From: Mark Siegel <marks@ofisweb.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 8:58 AM

To: Cassell Kristalyn

Subject: Written testimony in support of SB 821

SENATE COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT 
 
The Oregon Federation of Independent Schools strongly supports SB 821 and urges the Committee to vote in favor of SB 
821. 
 
SB 821 would allow private schools to adopt and follow more expedited procedures to discharge employees in a much 
more efficient way that under current law.   
 
Current law works well for public schools and public school employees, but SB 821 will give private schools the freedom 
to adopt higher standards of conduct than might be considered violations of the statute, and to more rapidly discharge 
employees who violate the law. 
 
We urge the committee to support SB 821 and vote to move it to the Senate floor for adoption. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Siegel 
Executive Director 
Oregon Federation of Independent Schools 


